
  
 

                              PRESS RELEASE  
I. DATE AND TIME OF PRESS RELEASE:  March 13, 2011 at 1700 hours 

 

 

II. TYPE OF INCIDENT/SITUATION/ANNOUNCEMENT:  Possible Gang Related Shooting  

 

 

III. FACTUAL INFORMATION:  On 03/13/2011 at approximately 1515 hours, the Livermore Police 

Department responded to the area of Chestnut Street at North I Street for a report of a subject 

suffering from a gunshot wound.  When officers arrived they found two subjects suffering from 

gunshot wounds that appeared to have been from a shotgun.  Several spent shotgun shells 

were found in the area of the shooting.  The two victims were transported to a local trauma 

center to be treated for their injuries.  Their injuries are not considered to be life threatening 

and both are in stable condition at this time.  Information gathered at the scene was consistent 

with this crime being gang related.  The Livermore Police Department is still investigating.    

 

 

IV. LOCATION OF INCIDENT:  Chestnut Street at North I Street 

 

 

V. DATE & TIME OCCURRED: March 13, 2011 at approximately 1515 hours.   

 

 

VI. SUBJECTS ARRESTED/INVOLVED IN INVESTIGATION: The victims names are being 

withheld at this time.  One victim is a juvenile and one victim is an adult.   

 

 There were at least two suspects involved in this incident.   

 Suspect #1: White male, wearing red clothing. 

 Suspect #2: Unknown male wearing a ski-mask and red clothing.   

 

 

VII. CASE NUMBER: 11-001681   

CONTACT PERSON: Lieutenant Mike Trudeau  

PHONE NUMBER: (925) 371-4820   
Should you require further information please call the contact person designated in this press release. If the contact person is 
not available, and you have a deadline, please call the on duty Watch Commander at (925) 371-4820. 
 

    Steve Sweeney 
    Chief of Police 
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